
 

 
OUR Vision: To be the best place to raise a child and age successfully. 

OUR Mission: To provide high quality cost conscious public services that contribute to a healthy, safe and prosperous 
community, in a sustainable manner. 

OUR Culture: Collective Ownership, Steadfast Integrity, Courageous Change, Sensational Service, Engaged 
Empowered Employees. 

COMMUNICATION UPDATE 

TO: Mayor and Members 
City Council 

DATE: April 29, 2022 
SUBJECT: 2022 Victoria Day Celebration Cancellation (City Wide) 
WARD(S) AFFECTED: City Wide 
SUBMITTED BY: Carrie Brooks-Joiner 

Director, Tourism and Culture 
Planning and Economic Development Department 

SIGNATURE: 

 
 
Since 2011, the Rotary Club of Dundas Valley Sunrise (“Rotary”), in partnership with the 
City, has organized the annual Victoria Day Celebration at Dundas Driving Park.  The 
Rotary has a five-year License and Service Agreement (2020-2024) with the City to 
produce the event. 
 
Unfortunately, due to the ongoing impacts of COVID-19 on event planning, the 2022 
Victoria Day Celebration and Fireworks have been cancelled.  The fireworks portion of 
the event has been moved to the Labour Day long weekend and will take place on 
Sunday, September 4, 2022, at the Dundas Driving Park. 
 
The Victoria Day Celebration and Fireworks at Dundas Driving Park will return in 2023. 
 
If you require any further information on the above matter, please contact Pam 
Mulholland, Senior Project Manager by email at Pam.Mulholland@hamilton.ca or at 
(905) 546-2424 Ext. 4514. 
 
APPENDICES AND SCHEDULES ATTACHED 
 
N/A 
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